
  

Town of Swampscott 

BOARD OF ASSESSORS MEETING 

Thursday, February 4, 2021 

Members Present: Neil Sheehan, Chairman; Tasia Vasiliou, Linda Paster, Ben Straight, 
Assessing Director; Crissy Raposo, Customer Service Supervisor 

Came to session at 3:30 pm 

1. Ben Straight introduced Crissy Raposo as the new clerk for the Assessing Department. 
 

2. Discuss 2022 Real Estate Exemption and Abatement applications. 
 

3. Commitments of Motor Vehicle excise tax for end of year 2020(Commitment 7) and the First 
commitment for 2021. Signatures needed- Passed, Vote Unanimous. 
 

4. Motor vehicle abatements to be reviewed and signed by the Board.  Passed, Vote 
Unanimous 

 
5. Discussion of new and old business as necessary. 

A motion was made to move to Executive session- Unanimous 

Discussed ATB cases 
Discussed Abatements – Passed, Vote Unanimous 

Meeting adjourned at 4:30 pm 


